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I would like to begin this month’s

newsletter by extending my

sincerest condolences to Senate

President Passidomo and her family.

Our beloved Senate President lost her

husband earlier this month. We

continue to pray for the Passidomo

family during this difficult time.

Governor DeSantis signed several of

my bills into law this month. Learn

more about them below and feel free

to reach out to my office if you have

any questions. 

Sincerely,
Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez
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